
From: Jones, Jack L <jack.l.jones2@boeing.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/7/2013 8:43:17 AM 
Subject: Note

Katherine, thanks for note. The “Jones family” too had great time and enjoyed taking in a few hours of Heritage
festivities with you, Beca, Tim, et al. Jack definitely "all-in" for next year. Always good to have “seasoned veterans".... 

who know the event and venues .show  around the rookies! Glad the Gov and her team were able to stop by the 
box as well.

Thanks again and hope to see you this Friday at the signing event.

Jack L. Jones
Vice President/General Manager
Boeing South Carolina 787 Program
843-789-8845
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